

MEMO

TO: Weber School District Board Members: Paul Widdison, Kelly Larson,

Douglas Hurst, Janis Christensen, Bruce Jardine, Jan Burrell, and Wyle

Williams

Superintendent Gina Butters

FROM: Jennifer Warren

Student Services Director

DATE: July 22,2025

SUBJECT: Request to Consult with Utah State University

The Student Services Department is requesting to participate in consultation with Utah State University. In previous years, USU has provided valuable training and coaching for our district behavior team who provide interventions, programming support and training to school personnel supporting PS-12 students exhibiting behavioral challenges. We would like the opportunity to resume this collaboration for the 2025-2026 school year in order to better meet the needs of the students in Weber School District. USU will provide training and coaching sessions for both certified and classified personnel on the district behavior team in identified areas of need. For the collaboration, consultation, and expansion through USU, we are requesting approval to pay \$25,000. Thank you for your support of our students and those supporting students to increase their skills.